
 

Thank you for supporting Scrip!  

How Do I  Purchase Scrip Cards? 

L e t  me  c o u n t  th e  w a ys  . . .  

 
We stock approximately 20 types of Scrip cards. 
 
1. Stop by the St. Anne Office Monday thru Thursday, 8:00 a.m. to 8:30 a.m. 

2. Stop by the Irving Front Gate Fridays, 8:00 a.m. to 8:20 a.m. 

3. Stop by the Scrip table at SAPTO meetings one hour before and 15 minutes after the meeting. 

4. Stop by the Scrip table at special events like, Back to School Night, the Parish Festival and the   
Christmas Program. 

 
Looking for more Scrip card options, visit www.shopwithscrip.com.  At the bottom of the home 
page, you can go to “Quick Links”, then “Retailer List” or “Retailer List by Category”.  No registra-
tion is required to just view the Scrip card options. 
 
5. Submit an order form through your child’s class.   Complete the attached order form or you can 

print one from the St. Anne’s website.  Please be sure to attach a signed personal check or cash.   
 
Please note: Orders normally arrive in about a week but can take up to two weeks.  Once the 
cards come in, we can send them home with your child (you may only want to do this if you 
have a child in one of the higher grades), or leave your order at the Office or Extended Care 
for you to pick up. 

 
6. You can go to shopwithscrip.com and place your order.  You can send your payment (personal 

check or cash) in a sealed envelope labeled “Scrip” with your name and your child’s name and 
room number.  Your order will be placed once payment is received.  You can also pay by setting 
up a Presto Pay Account (the money will be deducted from your bank account.  There is a $0.15 
transaction fee per order).  

 
Please note:  You will need a registration code to place any orders.  To request the code, 
please email sapto.escrip@gmail.com.  The first time you set up your Presto Pay account it 
will take a few days as they will need to confirm your bank account information with you. 

 
7. If there is a card that you constantly use, like Chevron, Safeway, or Starbucks, you can reload by 

going to shopwithscrip.com and using your Presto Pay account (See Option #6).  Look for Scrip 
cards on the website labeled “ReloadNow”.  You will first need to purchase an actual Scrip card, 
but from then on, you can just reload your card at your convenience. 
   

8. Need a Scrip card right away, please go to the shopwithscrip.com website and see if it available 
under “ScripNow”.   You will need to set up a Presto Pay account for this option (See Option 
#6).   You place your order, use Presto Pay to make your purchase, and then you just print out 
the gift certificate to use at the store or you can use the code for online purchases. 

 
For questions about purchasing Scrip cards, to get your current balance, or to obtain the registration 
code, please email sapto.escrip@gmail.com. 

http://www.shopwithscrip.com

